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Remembrance Day 
Last Thursday our Year 6 students led a brief commemoration ceremony to mark 
Remembrance Day. Our students gathered around the remembrance garden, 
listened to the ‘Ode For the Fallen’ and reflected during the minute of silence. Thank 
you to our Year 6 leaders. 
What to expect if COVID comes to school 
You will have seen in the media that there are regularly schools throughout NSW 
that are affected with COVID cases. In the event that there is a COVID case at our 
school, the situation is managed externally and we assist in that process. There will 
be general communication through Schoolstream. There will be a contact tracing 
process and affected families wil be contacted by email or seesaw if their student 
has been a close contact. Close contacts will need to isolate for a period (up to two 
weeks) and follow testing procedures before returning to school. It is likely that the 
whole class of an effected student or teacher will be classified as a close contact. At 
no stage will individuals be identified publicly. 
Kindergarten Orientation  
Once again our new Kindergarten students have shown confidence, maturity and 
resilience in coming along for their orientation mornings. Thank you Ms Lane for 
introducing our new Kindergarten students to Canobolas. Looking forward to having 
you guys here every day next year! 
Parking at school 
Our system of dropping-off and picking-up students keeps them safe and many 
parents appreciate that it is efficient. We ask that you don’t park across the road at 
either time because it means crossing through the traffic that is moving. If you need 
to park, please do so in Wright’s Lane. We are on a dangerous corner that sees a lot 
of through-traffic including semi-trailers, as well as our own cars. Thanks for your 
cooperation. 
Toys at School 
We have heard that some children are bringing toys to school and swapping them 
with their classmates which has been a problem. We prefer no toys to be brought 
to school as there is a risk that they may be lost, broken, swapped or taken. We feel 
that every now and then an item such as a car for the sandpit or a handball is OK. 
But they are brought at their own risk and definitely not to be swapped. 
P&C Fundraising 
Tea towel orders are now closed. Thanks to everyone for supporting the P&C and 
the school! Big thanks to Bianca for coordinating the project. They look gorgeous! 
Fees 
We are finalising accounts for this year. If you have any outstanding fees, please 
make arrangements to pay them as soon as possible. Please contact the office if you 
have any enquiries. Many thanks. 
 
  

                                              
 

 
                                                                                                               
 

Calendar   
November   
   

19th  Our last Kindergarten 
2022 Orientation 
morning 

 
24th Year 7, 2022 

Transition to OHS          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Merits 
Kinder 

Mitchell, Landon and Mia C 
 

Year 1/2 Black 
Claire and Dash 

 
Year 1/2 Pink 

Ava and Malaki 
 

Year 3/4 
Angus and Logan 

 
Year 4/5 

Cooper, Dustin and Josh 
 

Year 6 
Lola, Beatrix, Hailey P and 

Phoebe 
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Thank you to the McGregor family who donated Freya 
Blackwood’s latest book to our library. It is a wordless 
book; a magical and imaginative story about friendship 
and a boy who takes his own steps to save a friend. Of 
course the illustrations are spectacular. 

Thanks Julia, Daniel, Violet, George and Florence 
 

 
 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please contact MEL CAULFIELD 0432 021 169 
** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

Please provide 24 pieces when it is your turn to cook 
The full roster for Terms 3 & 4 can be found on schoolstream under P & C. 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 18th November, 2021 

Joseph, Lane, Tranter, Towns and Lenehan  

 

Thank you for supporting our P&C by 
buying lamingtons and tea-towels 

 

P&C Meeting next Tuesday 23rd @7pm 
All attendees must check-in using the school QR code, show 

proof of vaccination and wear a mask. 
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